2018 Christmas Card

Design Contest

The search is on! Scholastica Travel
is seeking artwork for our 2018
Christmas cards.

All tour participants traveling with
Scholastica during the 2018-2019
school year are invited to submit a
colorful piece of festive artwork.

$200 off your 2018-2019 Scholastica Travel trip
Design featured on the 2018 Scholastica Travel Christmas card
Recognition in the Scholastica Travel monthly newsletter

First
Place

$100 off your 2018-2019 Scholastica Travel trip
Design featured on the Scholastica Travel Facebook page
Recognition in the Scholastica Travel monthly newsletter

Second
Place

Designs must be original.

Designs must be created by participants on a Scholastica Travel trip traveling during the 2018-2019 school year.
Designs must include your trip destination and the Scholastica Travel Inc logo.

Designs must be submitted via email to info@scholasticatravel.com or received by mail at the Scholastica Travel
office by midnight on 10/31/18. Please include your name and Trip ID# with your entry.

The Scholastica Travel team will vote on the designs. Winners will be notified by email on 11/7/18.

By submitting a design, you are allowing the future unconditional use of the design(s) by Scholastica Travel Inc.
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